
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Animating Hexham 2024: Callout  
 
About 

Animating Hexham 2021 saw our historic town centre come to life 
with animations by artists and local families, inspired by the town’s 
heritage.  
 
The programme of cultural activity is led by Queen’s Hall Arts on 
behalf of Hexham HSHAZ (High Street Heritage Action Zone). It is an 
ambitious project seeking to deliver cultural activity that boosts the 
town centre and enhances awareness of the Conservation Area. It 
aims to revitalise Hexham’s historic town centre making it a more 
attractive, engaging and vibrant place for people to live, work, invest 
and visit. 

The project's ambition is to bring Hexham town centre to life for 
three evenings in January, sharing inspiring animations created by 
artists and families. The animations will inspire conversations about 
accessing culture in the town centre, how we explore heritage and 
draw attention to Hexham’s HSHAZ.  
 
The project was piloted successfully in 2021 with animations across 
the main shopping streets. Check out this video to see more. 
 
Animating Hexham will return in 2024, on Friday 26 - Sunday 28 
January, and we will have a number of artist's opportunities 
available.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3l3TJ1rHxkE


 
Call for work: 

Animation Showcase 

As part of Animating Hexham 24 Queen’s Hall would like to showcase 
existing works by artist animators and/or works that have a 
connection with the North East of England.  

We are seeking works that can be shown at sites across Hexham High 
Street.  
 
To submit work, click here. 
 
Selection 
 
The works will be selected by a panel of representatives from 
Queen’s Hall, the artist and the local creative community. We 
anticipate the panel will select up to ten works in total. 
 
Fee 
 
There is an artist’s stipend of £100 per artwork shown.  
 
Timescale 

• The submission deadline is Friday 8 December 
• Artist selected by Friday 15 December 
• Final work submitted Monday 8 January 

 

https://forms.gle/kycWCbUidk8PgMPD8

